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Have a lovely weekend! 
  
Amanda Dawson,  
Headteacher 

Word and Grammar of the Week 
 
We thought we would share our word and grammar 
of the week with you, so that you can further help 
your children with their English skills: 
 

It was their dog that we saw  
not 

It was there dog that we saw × 

Word of the Week 
meticulous 

 
 

 
 
Parenting TV Series – They Need YOU! 
 

 

Happy New Year! 
 
Welcome back to the new spring term at Mellers, and 
a Happy New Year to all our families.   
 
Please send your children to school in warm winter 
coats with hats and gloves, with their names clearly 
marked inside!  Remember that we try to keep school 
open in all weathers, snow included so get their boots 
ready too! 

Local Information Online  
 

 
 
Did you know that Nottingham has its own online 
directory to help you find activities and support 
when you need it? 
 
Simply go to:  
https://www.asklion.co.uk/kb5/nottingham/directo
ry/home.page 
 
There’s lots of really useful information there for 
you to read through. 

February Film Night – ‘Paddington’ 
 
Following the success of our previous film nights we 
are pleased to announce that our next one will be a 
showing of the film ‘Paddington’, on Wednesday 13th 
February, just before the half term holiday.  It will 
start at 3.30pm and end at approx. 5.15pm.  Tickets 
will be £3 each, and will include a raffle ticket to win 
goodies, and Paddington style snacks too! There will 
be further details a little nearer the date, thank you. 
 
 

Cloakroom Safety at Home Time  
 
In order to keep our cloakrooms organised and safe 
we ask that parents stay outside the doors allowing 
the teacher to hand the children to you in an 
organised manner.  Please help us keep your children 
safe in these more confined areas. 
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